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HOME OF THE COYOTES 

 
May 17, 2021 
 
Good evening Clark parents, 
 
As the school year comes to an end, I wanted to take a minute and say “THANK YOU” for your 
support and efforts this past year.  It has been a year of ups and downs but please know that I 
appreciate you.  The support that you have shown during the pandemic has been incredible, so 
THANKS!   Please see the information below as it pertains to the return of chrome books/chargers, 
Awards Ceremony tickets, Yard sign pick up and picnic on Friday. 
 
In person learners – Teachers will collect chrome books and chargers during Advisory May 24-26. 
Once collected, teachers may still use chrome books during instruction. Additional material such as 
textbooks and/or novels will also be collected during the week. 
 
E-learners – Chrome books, chargers, textbooks and novels can be returned May 24-28 to the 
Clark Main Office between the hours of 8-4.  If your student will continue to need a school issued 
chrome book (no other device in the home) the last week of school, they can be returned to the 
Clark Main Office June 1 – 4 again between the hours of 8-4.  If parents are unable to make it 
during the normal school hours, then you can drop off the chrome book at Lake Central High 
School on Thursday, June 3rd from 4:00-7:00 pm.   Please use Door A-main entrance to return the 
chrome book.  As a reminder, if your child has damaged the chrome book, you may receive a bill 
for the damages.   
 
**All novels and textbooks need to be returned to Clark Middle School and not the high school. 
******************************************************************************** 
Picnic—All school picnic will be on Friday, May 21st.  Students will eat during their normal times.  
Since it’s supposed to be a nice day, please have your child bring a towel so that they can sit on the 
ground or bleachers as we will be eating outside. 

INFORMATION BELOW IS FOR PARENTS OF 8th GRADE STUDENTS 
 
Yard signs can be picked up daily (starting Wednesday, May 19th) from 8:00-4:00 in the main 
office or on May 26th from 4:00-6:00pm. 
 
Awards Day Ceremony tickets for ELearners can be picked up on May 26 during the day or from 
4:00-6:00. 

For the 8th grade Awards Ceremony on May 28th, 2 tickets per family.  Doors will open at 1:15 and 
the ceremony will start at 1:45 in the gymnasium.  Due to local guidelines and available seating, no 
siblings will be allowed to attend due to numbers. Tickets will be passed out to in-person students 
on May 26th during the school day. 
 
Please contact the school office with any questions or concerns.  
 
 Thank you and have a great evening!  
 
Mr. Graber, Principal 
 


